
1st December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

December has arrived and so too winter it seems! It is lovely to see children dressed in warm winter 
coats and with changes of footwear (and socks) to ensure they don't have cold, wet feet after 
having fun on our extensive field.

This week we enjoyed welcoming governors into our school; monitoring the  school is a key part of 
their role. They noted 'lovely learning' taking place; children engaged with their learning; a calm 
atmosphere across the school in every class; 'loads of learning and loads of smiles'; as well as noting 
the exceptional levels of tailored provision for children's individual needs.  I hope that these 
reflections from governors, some of whom are ex-educational professionals themselves, will 
reassure and delight you.

Assemblies this week have had a bit of a Christmassy theme to them as children have learnt about 
what some of our Christmas language means, in particular the words: advent and nativity. I wonder 
if your child can use the word 'nativity' in a sentence for you?

Don't forget Monday 4th December 1:45 - 3:00pm will be our Christmas-themed Curiosity Cafe. We 
hope you, or another family member, will be able to join us for refreshments followed by time in 
your child/ren's classes enjoying an activity together. Please enter school via the Early Bird's/Twilight 
door to the front of the school hall. Please be aware that sadly there will be no space for pushchairs 
and prams within school at this event.

Kindest Regards

Mrs Lound
(Head of School)



December

Mon 4th – 1.45 to 3pm – Curiosity Café – please join your child in class for 
a Christmas activity.
Mon 18th – Christmas dinner and non-uniform day – please inform the 
office if your child would prefer option 2 or a home packed lunch
Mon 18th – Nativity rehearsal at the Baptist church.
Tue 19th –  2pm - Nativity to parents and carers at the Baptist church – 
details to follow.
Wed 20th – school closes at 1.15pm for the Christmas break.

January

Thu 4th – School opens.

Please follow the link below to see term dates for 2023/24 and 2024/25
Foulsham Primary - Term Dates & Calendar

DIARY DATES

Poppy

Dylan

Honor

Stars of the week

Rosie

If your child is unable to attend school, please remember to ring 
or email the office before 8:50am
office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

 01362 683389

Lilly-
Rose

Ruben

You can also read 
our weekly 

newsletter on the 
school website

We raised £152.12 
for Children in 

Need and £79.31 
for the Royal British 
Legion.  Thank you 
for your continued 

support.

https://www.foulshamprimary.org.uk/for-parents-carers/term-dates-calendar/
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